
Contact Information
Neighborhood Council: Foothill Trails District Neighborhood Council 
Name: Nancy Woodruff 
Phone Number: (818) 768-1916 
Email: amazgrey@aol.com
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(8) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 06/21/2018 
Type of NC Board Action: For if Amended

Impact Information
Date: 06/23/2018
Update to a Previous Input: No
Directed To: City Council and Committees
Council File Number: 16-1468
Agenda Date: 06/21/2018
Item Number:
Summary: At the Foothill Trails District Neighborhood Council General Board meeting held on June

21,2018, the Board voted _8_For, _0_Against,_0_ No Position,__0_Neutral Position to SUPPORT Council
File #16-1468 with the amendment to change the wording shall not preclude ability to keep equines presently 
and in the future..

The FTDNC supports CF 16-1468. Our communities have not only lost equine capable properties with 
construction of ADUs on subject properties, but doing so has also threatened the equine capability of existing 
adjacent properties currently having horses in residence. We support the recommendation of the PLUM 
committee to change the wording in the Draft Ordinance from "presence of equines" to "ability to keep 
equines". While a current resident may not own horses, it is important to maintain equine-capability of equine 
properties for future residents seeking equine-capable lots.
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